
LETTER 96
February 14th 1910

James Hurll Esq.,
20 Loftus Street,

Sydney.
Dear Sir,

I send per parcel post to-day two “Fire Detectors” to take with you to England,
and to-morrow I am posting rough copy of Patent specification for your guide in England
although no doubt the wording will be somewhat different, the different methods of
working and principle will be shown.

In a day or two I will be able to supply any number as we were run out of castings
having to supply Melbourne urgently.

I am,
Yours faithfully,
Alf Geo Jackson


